
hope  honesty  patience  joy  forgiveness  tolerance  thankfulness  respect  kindness friendship  gentleness  love 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

  

23rd March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Autism Acceptance Week - 28th March to 3rd April 2022  
 

As a church school rooted in the community and the wider Christian family, we live out our values and school 
prayer to do all the good we can with tolerance, respect and love.  We believe one of the ways we can achieve 
this is through learning to understand and celebrate differences of all kinds.   

We will be taking part in National Autistic Acceptance Week as a way for everyone in our school community to 
learn more about Autism.   

On Wednesday 30th March, we would like children to come in to school wearing a brightly coloured t-shirt or 
jumper to recognise and celebrate differences. 
 

 
 
To support the children’s understanding, we will be holding an Assembly at 9:10 in which we will explain what 
autism is, in a child-friendly way.     
 
We would like invite parents, who wish to, to join us for this.  If you would like to attend, please speak to one of 
our office staff, as capacity is limited in the Hall.  At the end of Assembly, there will be an opportunity for you to 
ask questions, share resources and possibly talk to other parents. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs K Jones 
Assistant Headteacher/ SENDCO  
 

 
 
 
    


